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Given that our next Monthly Membership Meeting falls within three weeks of Christmas 
and two weeks of New Year’s Eve which are holidays when our members may be gathering 
with people beyond their immediate households, we have decided to suspend our January 
Membership Meeting.  This careful decision was made based on Covid numbers increasing 
throughout Connecticut and, with the health and safety of our members always being our 
top priority, we are also following the advice of healthcare leaders who foresee a Covid 
surge around the second week of January, the week when we would normally be holding our 
Monthly Membership Meeting.   As always, we appreciate your patience and support as we 
look forward to a return to holding our Monthly Membership Meeting as soon as we can.

Wishing you and your family a healthy New Year,

Business Manager Garry Gyenizs

Dear Local 478 Brothers and Sisters,

Local 478 cancels January
Membership Meeting
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